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Dr. Peter A. Morris, Director '/' Q
Division of Reactor Licensing I

'

U. S. Atomic Energy Commission N ,

Washington, D. C. 20545 1/
t

Re: AEC Docket No. 50-335 - Hutchinson, Island' Unit No. 1

Dear Dr. Morris:

We are sending you herewith three hundred (300) copies of the
Supplement to Florida Power & Light Company's Hutchinson Island
Environmental Report in accordance with the requirements of the
general policy and procedure entitled " Implementation of the
National Environmental Policy Act of 1969" (35 FR 18469), <

Appendix D, 10 CFR 50, and with the applicable portions of the '[
following guides:

im

(] - The Interim Guidance on Modification in Applicants'
Environmental Reports and AEC Statement's under NEPA

[
-

of August 4, 1971;

- The Scope of Applicants' Environmental Reports with ,

Respect to Transportation, Transmission Lines, and '

Accidents of September 1, 1971;
,

- Appendix D, 10 CFR 50 of September 9, 1971; and
- Division of Reactor Licensing letter of November 17,

1971, granting the sixty-day extension for filing.
,

Very truly yours, !

t

George Kinsman
Senior Vice President
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